
Superior Court of California 
County of Tulare 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Posted May 1, 2019 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 68106, the Superior Court of 
California, County of Tulare, is providing a sixty-day notice of the Court's 
decision to eliminate the Traffic, Small Claims and Unlawful Detainer 
calendar at the Dinuba Division. In an effort to promote operational 
efficiency and manage the Court's available resources, the Court finds it 
necessary to transfer all Dinuba jurisdiction cases to the Visalia Division. 

Currently, the Traffic, Small Claims and Unlawful Detainer calendar is held 
in the Dinuba Division every Wednesday. Effective July 1, 2019, Dinuba 
Traffic and Small Claims cases will be heard on Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday. Unlawful Detainer matters will be heard pursuant to the current 
civil calendar distribution. 

Any interested person or entity who wishes to comment may do so, in 
writing, by email or correspondence addressed as follows: 

Superior Court of California 
County of Tulare 

Attn: Administration 
221 S. Mooney Blvd, Room 303 

Visalia, CA 93291 

Email: tcsccomments@tulare.courts.ca.gov 


